
                  Weekly Bulletin 

21.6.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Great Performance from our Year 5 cricket Team 
who came 5th in the Aire Valley Finals last 
Monday. 
 
Congratulations to our Tag Rugby Team from 
Year 6. They have competed at the Bradford 
Games and qualified for the West Yorkshire 
Games in July. 
 
Congratulations to our Year 4 cricket team who 
won the Aire Valley Finals and came 3rd in their 
league at the West Yorkshire Finals.  
 
Just to clarify Meet the new Teacher will be on 
Wed 17th June, this is for Years 1-6. The session 
will end at 5.15pm for Year 5 and 6 due to Year 6 
performance. Obviously the parents of our 
current Year 6 pupils do not need to attend this 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nursery   

Reception 
 
 
 

Thank you to all the children who took part in 
our Diary competition. They were amazing! 

Last snack money of the year is now 
due. 

Year 1 
 
 
 

Please can children in Year 1 and 2 wear their PE 
kits next Friday for our Ninja Warrior Day – 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please bring a shoe box by Tuesday 
25th- Many thanks 

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


 

Year 2 
 
 
 

Please can children in Year 1 and 2 wear their PE 
kits next Friday for our Ninja Warrior Day – 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
 
 

Year 3 assembly for Parents and Families will 
take place on 17th July at 9.30am. Hope to see 
you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

Well done to all our children that took part in 
the times tables check this week they were 
amazing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Year 5 
 

Our Imax trip will take place on 12th July - see 
separate letter on the website along with a 
letter about Rose Day costumes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Year 6 
 
 
 

 Lockerbie information evening  -Wed 26th June 
5.30-6.00pm in the Year 6 Classrooms 

 

 

Please remember to send back your raffle tickets 
and money! 
 
‘PTA Open Day’ Wednesday 26th June 9am-5pm 
– just drop in at any time to help us get 
organised for Rose Day. Many Thanks 

Do you have any wax crayons you 
could donate to our Rose Day Café? If 
you do please bring them in to the 
Main Office. 

 


